
 

12 December 2023 

Update on timetable for quotation of TVN Options 

The Board of Tivan Limited (ASX: TVN) (“Tivan” or the “Company”) has been advised by the ASX that the expected 
date for official ASX quotation of the new options proposed to be issued under the Company’s bonus options offer, 
and its offer to participants under the Company’s institutional placement, has been revised from 20 December 2023 to 
21 December 2023 (refer to the Company’s ASX announcement and the New Options Prospectus both dated 
8 December 2023). 
 
The expected issue date for the placement shares, placement options and bonus options remains as 20 December 
2023; all other timetable dates and references remain current as set out in the timetable released on 8 December 
2023. 
 
This announcement has been approved by the Board of the Company. 
 
Inquiries: 
 
Tony Bevan 
Company Secretary: + 61 8 9327 0900 
Email: corporate@tivan.com.au 
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